ISLAND COUNTY FIRE PROTECTION DISTRICT No. 3
REGULAR MEETING OF FIRE COMMISSIONERS, April 3, 1980

The meeting was called to order by Chairman Gary Cabelein at 7:32 P, M.,
cothers in attendance were Commissioner Kenneth MeClellan, Chief Paul
Nichol, Secretary Randolph Erikson, and Captain Harold Rothwell.

Kenneth McClellan moved to dispgnee with the reading of the minutes of
the last regular meeting and approve them as written, Gary Gabelein
seconded the motion, motion carried.

Vouchers in khe amount of $5,987.84 were presented, and Kenneth McClellan
moved thet the vouchers be approved, Gary Gabelein seconded the motion,
motion carried.

The Ceta program was mentioned by the Chief, but at this time the
Commissioners and the Chief question iss feasability, in the light of
apparent government cut backs in spending and that it would end in
September anyway,

The Chief mentioned the possibility of contracting for the station cleaning
work,

The Chief Prings up the subject of possibly sponsoring an Explorer Boy
Se out Troop. The Bistrit to furnish a meeting room and an advisor..
The Explorer Boy Scout national organization to furnish all liability
insurance.

Gary Gabelein reported on his visit of the Langley open house for their
new fire truck. It was brought out that they would keep the District
high pressure pumper #943, at their expense for upkeep, until such

time that the District may want to dispose of it as surplus.

Kenneth McClellan moved that the District advertise for bids to have
the roof remodeled at the Maxwelton station along the lines of the work

done last year on the Clinton station, Gary Gabelein seconded the motion,
motion carried.

Kenneth McClellan moved that the meeting be adjourned at 8:20 P, M.,
Gary Gabelein sedonded the motion, motion carried,

Randolph Erikson, Sacrgtary

Rardetpel Eriddeen.



